

A Note from the Director:

<u>Current families</u> are able to register for the 2023-24 school year now. Please check your email for information on how to re-register. If you haven't received anything, please check with office to make sure we have your current email.

If you know of someone looking for preschool, please have them call the office to schedule a tour.

Reminders:

- *Please send a water bottle for your child to use while at the center.
- *If due to inclement weather Lexington
 Schools are delayed, we will NOT have AM
 preschool classes. If they are closed, we
 will NOT have AM or PM preschool classes.
 Childcare will remain available for those who
 are scheduled for that day unless otherwise
 communicated via WMFD. You must notify
 the center by 10am whether your child
 will be attending that day.

You can find the monthly

Newsletter, Calendar and Menu

on our website by visiting:

www.churchofthecross.com/lexington-

child-development-center

FEBRUARY

FEBRUARY IS NATIONAL DENTAL MONTH

As parents we understand the importance of good dental habits and do our best to pass that onto our children. It should be your goal to build the foundation for your family to achieve healthy teeth from childhood and beyond. Healthy adult teeth start with healthy kids' teeth!

Jump start those lifetime habits by making these healthy kid's teeth goals:

- Avoid Sugary Foods
- Brush Twice a Day
- Floss and mouth rinse daily (per age appropriateness)
- Visit the dentist twice a year
- Make oral health a fun habit! Brush together and teach by example, Play games, Add music.

Healthy kids' teeth start with good parenting and a great dentist!

Hi families!

We will be using Procare, our current early education program, for parent communication, tuition billing, and more. Check your email for a message from Procare to install the Procare Parent Engagement App to connect to your child's profile. Simply click the link in the message to finish creating your account. This, along with email, will be the best way for us to communicate information regarding enrollment and required paperwork. We are also hoping this app will be a great way for us to share announcements, upcoming events, pictures and classroom activities. Please contact the office if you have any questions. Thank you!

